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From: Francesca Monga
To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 2269
Date: Thursday, May 11, 2017 2:03:01 PM


I support HB 2269 because I believe that having clean air is a basic human right. And I think it is appalling that
Oregon lags behind California and Washington on clean air issues!


Sincerely,
Francesca Monga
Sent from my iPhone
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